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Year 3 Christingle Service 
 

Thursday 23rd November 2023 
 
Dear parents/ carers,  
 
The year 3 children have been invited to begin their Christmas celebrations by partaking in a Christingle 
service at St. Mary's Church in Rushden on Monday 18th December. 
 
The children will be singing their Christingle song as well as lighting their Christingles and joining in with 
prayer and hymns. As they are representing the school, the children need to wear their school uniform and 
arrive at the church from 5:30pm for a prompt start at 6:00pm please.  
 
The children will need to be accompanied throughout the service by their adults from home please. The 
service will last approximately 30-45 minutes. 
 
It would be lovely to see as many of our children and parents at the community event as possible as they 
have been working so hard to learn their Christingle song and will be making a Christingle in school ready 
for the service.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 
 
Kind regards,  

Mrs Pixton 

Y3 lead 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


